We’ve invited students to join with faculty who are part of a reading group sponsored by the Kingsborough Center for Teaching and Learning to view a few scenes from the film “The Class.” This semester we read the memoir which this film is based upon.

After we watch we’d like to open for discussion of the issues the film raises. It may be helpful to think about the following questions:

· What could the teacher have done differently to make this a more positive learning environment?
· What could the students have done differently to make this a more positive learning environment?
· Does any of what you saw resonate with your own schooling (or teaching) experiences? If so, in what ways?
· What are the lessons KCC students and teachers can take away from this film?

